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March 21, 2024 

Jolie Harrison, Division Chief 
Permits and Conservation Division, Office of Protected Resources 
1315 East-West Highway, F/PR1 Room 13805 
Silver Spring, MD 20910 

Re: Kitty Hawk Wind Incidental Harassment Authorization (IHA; 86 FR 43212) 

Dear Ms. Harrison: 

Kitty Hawk Wind applied for and received an Incidental Harassment Authorization (IHA: 86 FR 
43212) under the Marine Mammal Protection Act to conduct marine site characterization surveys, 
specifically high-resolution geophysical (HRG) surveys, in federal and state waters of the coasts of 
North Carolina and Virginia, valid from August 1, 2022 to July 31, 2023. 

This letter is to confirm that no HRG surveys occurred under this authorization. Should future HRG 
surveys need to be conducted for this project, a new IHA would be sought ahead of that time. 

Please contact me at michael.clayton@avangrid.com or (484) 868-3747 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Digitally signed by Michael ClaytonMichael DN: cn=Michael Clayton, c=US, o=US
Offshore, ou=Avangrid Renewables,
email=michael.clayton@avangrid.com
Date: 2024.03.22 13:05:02 -04'00'Clayton 

Michael Clayton 

Director – Offshore Permitting, Avangrid Renewables 

125 High Street, Suite 600, Boston MA 02110 
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